
   
 

Research Award 2015 
 
Ministry of National Guard Health Affairs through King Abdullah 
International Medical Research Center (KAIMRC) directed by the 
Corporative Nomination Committee for Research Awards is pleased to 
announce that all MNGHA affiliated Staff including King Saud bin 
Abdulaziz University for Health Sciences (KSAU-HS) and King Abdullah 
International Medical Research Center (KAIMRC) are invited to nominate 
themselves for the 8th Annual Research Award 2015 for one of the 
following categories: 
 

1. SENIOR RESEARCHER AWARD 
2. RESEARCHER AWARD 
3. YOUNG RESEARCHER AWARD 
 

The nomination process starts on Saturday, August 1st 2015, and runs 
through September 15th 2015; the online form is available on KAIMRC 
website and MNGHA intranet website for the nominees. 
 

The form requires documented research activities such as published papers, 
conference communication, book chapters, dissertation, thesis, patent 
certificate, research grant agreement and other related activities. Further 
detailed information about the award is available in Research Award APP# 
1429 - 28. For researchers who nominated themselves last three years, we 
encourage them to update their applications and submit to the appropriate 
Research Award Category. We also welcome and accept new applicants to 
participate in this award. 
 

Good luck and we look forward to your participation. 
 

Researchaward@ngha.med.sa 
Ext. 84-94388 


